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Subject: BILL TO EXTEND EMERGENCY POWERS TO 30 APRIL, 2022

I write with reference to the above Bill tabled by the Minister for Health, Yvette D'Ath to
extend the Public Health Emergency Response to 30 April 2022.

It was referred to the 'Health Committee' by the minister, however I believe it instead
appears listed with the Economics and Governance Committee. This in and of itself causes
great concern as [ do not believe the Economics and Governance Committee should have
ANY input into our Health Directives - that is NOT their place.

The proposed extension is a total betrayal by this government once again and is NOT the
will of your constituents.

It should not have been implemented in the first place. Australia is NOT in a pandemic and
we do not believe the rubbish and propaganda constantly spread by the government and the
media. It is shameful and The Premier, The Health Minister and Dr Jeanette Young should
resign immediately as their misinformed and incorrect diatribe, that they base this proposal
on, does NOT give the authority for such tyranny against the people of Queensland.

There has been one death this year attributed to said Corona Virus - THIS IS NOT A
PANDEMIC - I implore you to stop calling it one. There has been FAR more deaths
caused by the actual 'vaccine' (please see my comments below re the term vaccine)

I realise you are intending to bully and coerce the Queensland people into taking a medical
experiment (Unlawful) which you refer to as a 'vaccine'- which is not correct - you are
deceiving the public and it is fraudulent and you should be held accountable. This State of
Emergency Bill is unlawful and a complete betrayal that compromises the well being and
freedoms of all Queenslanders.

Further still, this 'vaccine' has not been proven safe and is yet to complete short, medium
and long term testing, to propose people even agree to it as is would be deplorable.

The desire to control and manipulate the public is obvious and will not be supported by the
people, many of whom are only just realising that we have been lied to from the beginning
of this absurdity. Shame on YOU!

The farcical 'health advice' that you believe justifies your actions has been proven time and
time again to be disinformation.

You need to stop with this tyranny and hang your heads in shame.
I 'am 100% opposed to this or any similar bills.*

* Vaccine Passports - NO!
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The freedom and future of our country depends on YOUR actions. I hope you do the right
thing. History will illustrate the stories from these times...can you say with 100% certainty
that your name will be on the good side of history? If you cannot, please reconsider your
path.

Yours sincerely

Bronwynne Bandiera
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